Liceo Scientifico Statale "A. Labriola"

Via Capo Sperone S0 - 00122 Roma

E-mail: dirigente@liceolabriola.it (Preside)
labriola@liceolabriola.it (Segreteria)

Tel: 06-5662275 Fax: 06-5662340

Dear principle and teachers of Liceo “A.Labriola”

A student from Liceo Scientifico Statale “A. Labriola”, Elena d’Addario was
studying during last season 2007-2008 in our school, Pyhajoen lukio, Finland. Elena
d’ Addario has told a lot from her school in Ostia during last season. It was an
interesting year. We, teachers and students of the Finnish school, Pyhéjoen lukio
know much more from Italy and ltalian schools.

Two teachers and 17 students (age 17- 18 years) from our school, Pyhédjoen lukio,
are visiting Rome from 15th to 22th April. We would like to visit your school, liceo
“A.Labriola” on Friday 17th April at 11.15.

Could it be possible for us to visit some classes in small groups while we are in your
school.

Paul Keski- Panu
Pyhdjoen lukio
Koulutie 8

86 100 Pyhdjoki
Finland

fax 00 358 8§ 4390 282
e-mail: pkeskipa@pyhajoki.fi




